
11521 Blocker Drive, Ste. 205
Auburn, CA 95603

phone: (530) 823-4670
sierranevada.ca.gov

June 8, 2023

Governor’s Office of Planning and Research
State Clearinghouse
1400 Tenth Street
Sacramento, CA 95814 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR CORRECTION TO A PUBLISHED DOCUMENT: SIERRA 
NEVADA CONSERVANCY 06/06/2023 SUBMISSION OF NOTICE OF EXEMPTION 
FOR KING FIRE RESTORATION PROJECT (SNC 933.4) (SCH 2019090254) 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On June 6, 2023 the Sierra Nevada Conservancy (SNC) submitted a Notice of 
Exemption for the King Fire Restoration Project (SNC 933.4) (SCH 2019090254). After 
submission, SNC noted an administrative error in the project description, referencing an 
incorrect date. 

The SNC corrected the error and filed a corrected NOE, King Fire Restoration Project 
(SNC 933.4) – Corrected - (SCH 2019090254), on June 7, 2023.  

This communication is to inform OPR that:

the SNC NOE for SCH 2019090254 filed on 06/06/23 has an administrative error 
in the project description.  
The NOE for SCH 2019090254 filed on 06/07/23 is the corrected document.  

o The corrected NOE, King Fire Restoration Project (SNC 933.4) –
Corrected - (SCH 2019090254), is also attached to this letter. 

And request that, if possible, OPR please remove the erroneous SNC NOE for
SCH 2019090254 filed on 06/06/23. 
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Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need further information. 
I can be reached at 530-906-7345 or Shannon.Ciotti@sierranevada.ca.gov. 

Sincerely

Shannon Ciotti
Grants & Reimbursements Unit Manager

Enclosures:
King Fire Restoration Project (SNC 933.4) – Corrected - (SCH 2019090254)






